
Art Palette – 16th January 2025 
 

I hope that you are all looking forward to a happy and artistic 2025.  
 
We have a full programme of classes, exhibitions, lectures and social 
events.  
There may even be a new summer event to enjoy! 
 
Thanks to all of the Members who volunteer to arrange 
these activities. I am delighted that Clare Johnstone is 
helping with the arrangements for Open Studio and is 
also exhibiting in the Reading Room in February. 
 
I am looking for someone to volunteer to help Sue Jell 
to manage the art lectures. Do not wait for me to 

approach you! It would be great to talk with you about what would be 
involved and see if there is a fit. 
 
January Art Lecture – 8pm on Tuesday 21st January 
 
Henry Moore and Barbara Hepworth     
LIVE ON ZOOM as well as IN THE ART STUDIO  
 
The seats in the Art Studio for the January art lecture on Tuesday 21st are fully booked and so the lecture is 
being shown live on Zoom at the same time. 
 
If you have booked to come to the Art Studio you should continue to do so. 
 
If you would like to watch live on zoom then book your place with Reception 
– either in person or call them on 0208 480 4200 – so that we can send you 
the Zoom link in advance. 
 
Reading Room Exhibition – Rupert Dodson 
 
Congratulations to Rupert for his exhibition in the Reading Room during 
January; catch it while you can.  
 
Rupert has thrown himself into a number of art classes and benefitted 
enormously from being gently pushed by his tutors; if there were a prize for 
most improved painter then he would be in contention to be a nominee! 
 

 
Richard Ramsey, Art Group Chair 

   


